

Chicago, Ill., July 21, 1902.

Mrs. Ora H. Morgan,

El Reno, Okla.

Dear Friend:-

We very much desire to procure the names of secretaries of all Primary Teachers' Unions in your State as far as you can give us these. We would like this list as soon as possible, and are quite ready to pay you for any work connected with copying and sending it to us.

If your list is not complete, and you will send us the names you now have, and others later when you can secure them, this will help us. Hoping to hear from you at once, we remain

Sincerely yours,

DAVID C. COOK PUBLISHING CO David 6 book PRES S.

P. S. We send you by this mail our Primary Birthday Record, arranged on the card index plan. This is one of the new things we are just bringing out for Primary and Cradle Roll Superintendents. We believe it will be a real help and would like very much to have you examine it and also show it to Primary teachers as you have opportunive.